
 

 

GIBRALTAR ELECTRICITY AUTHORITY 

 

INTERRUPTION TO ELECTRICITY SUPPLY 

 

The electricity supply to the following areas will be cut off on Tuesday 5th April 2011 
as from 09:00 hrs for a period not exceeding five hours to enable certain essential 
maintenance work to be carried out at substation S38 Viaduct. 
 
Jehova’s Witness Kingdom Hall 
Teuma Driving School 
Water Desalination Plant 
Sharrock Shand Offices 
 
 
Telephone No.20075957 
 
Apologies for any inconvenience. 
 


